May 2018

Parents of Incoming 6" grade students to Cooley:

We have compiled a list of supplies that your student may bring to school in
August. These are not required items but with all the Back to School sales
happening in the summer, you may want to stock up for the school year.
These items are suggested but not required.

eBinder Paper o2 Spiral Notebooks ePencils/sharpener
eHighlighters - oDry Erase Markers eScissors

(four colors) eBasic calculator oGlue Sticks
eColored pencils eCrayons and markers eRuler — inches/cm
eBinder/organizational system/or folders ePens —red, blue, black

eWhite board eraser — cloth or sock

Our science teachers use lots of different supplies for their labs. Any
donations of the following items would be greatly appreciated.

Food Coloring — 4 colors in the box
Bubble Wrap

100 count boxes of straws

Craft Sticks

Foil Pans — 9 x 12 — approximately
White posterboard

Aluminum Foil

Thank you for all your support. We look forward to meeting our new
Cooley Cobras!

6t Grade Team
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